Oldbury Wells School
Safer School accredited

-Safety and security is important at our school.

*We involve our pupils in the Safer School process.

*The school governors have endorsed the Safer School scheme.
*Security/safety is regularly reviewed by our Safer School group.

*Our curriculum includes good citizenship.

*Authorised visitors on our school grounds wear a visitor badge.

*We use a risk management process and analyse issues or problems

*School problems are reviewed by our Safer School group.

*We have professional advice and support from the Police and Shropshire Council.

We implement essential security/safety measures for staff, pupils & property.

*If parents/carers have an issue or concern, the Safer School group needs to know.

*Through our newsletters we inform parents of our Safer School work.

*Our curriculum illustrates how incidents of crime or problems can impact on the school.

For further information, please contact
lan Bartlett — tele (01743) 252821 or
E mail — ian.bartlett@shropshire.gov.uk

Council




